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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 
From: Student Government Leadership 
Subject: Week of November 9th Updates 
Date:  November 13th, 2020 
 
 
This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Emailed Administration with Fall/Spring recommendations, including Pass/Fail option. 
• Recorded phone marketing campaign with UCM. 
• Recorded video with President Currall for the Accounta-Bull pledge.  
• Brainstormed marketing structure for next year.  

 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 
 

• Elected our CAFC Chair and Vice Chair: Congratulations Spencer McCloskey and 
Daniela Mordas! 

• CAFC Department Tours: The Oracle and the Marshall Student Center. 
• Held first SG Diversity Council meeting!  
• Discussed SGCS post-Thanksgiving hours of operation and staffing and Bulls Media 

future operation plans. 
• Met to discuss USF Government Affairs events and SG’s legislative agenda. 
• Participated as panelists for a Street Team Internship event regarding interview tips.  
• Jaida and Alexis interview with The Oracle about the period project and the coalition 

proposal.  
• Met with OMA to get updates and members of the team met to create a progress tracker 

for BSU demands and clarify action items. 
 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


